
It’s easy! All it takes is checking for your home or business address on the Federal Communications 

Commission (FCC) national broadband map. 

Your location, and internet services offered at that location, will be displayed. If the information shown on  

the map is incorrect, we need to let the FCC know by submitting a challenge in order to update the map.

An accurate map will help New York State get its fair share of federal funding for broadband internet  

and it will mean better access to broadband for all New Yorkers.

Thank you for helping to keep ALL New Yorkers connected!

HOW TO CHECK FOR YOUR ADDRESS ON THE FCC NATIONAL BROADBAND MAP:

●	 Visit broadbandmap.fcc.gov – from your home, phone, or local library

●	 Enter your address

●	 Need more help? Check out this step-by-step video: https://youtu.be/fiFoxZKywv4

 

NEW YORK STATE –  
ARE  YOU CONNECTED?

Are you on the federal broadband map? We need every New Yorker to participate in the 
national broadband census to confirm the accuracy of their broadband service—millions 
of dollars in federal funding are at stake. New York needs to ensure YOU have the most 
affordable and accessible internet. 

To learn more about ConnectALL or  
to contact us, visit broadband.ny.gov
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